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During the 2013-2014 year, the Senate Student Services Committee: 
 
 

• Approved the establishment of the first Golden Key Society Chapter at the 
University of Winnipeg which, in its initial few months, had already reached 203  
members 
 

• Approved for September 2015 onward, that 42U courses (dual credits) can be 
used as part of the minimum high school requirements for admission, for 
qualification for entrance scholarships, and transferable university credit 

•  Approved 36 new awards and amended 19 awards 
 

• Added Botswana and Namibia as English Exempt Countries to the current 
“English Exempt Countries List”, to be used for the purpose of meeting the 
English Language Requirement for undergraduate admissions.  

• Researched the potential for developing a Co-curricular Transcript and 
recommended developing a proposal for an E-Portfolio 

 
• Brought forward the 2014-2015 Academic Dates for approval 

 
• Shared the Religious Holidays/Dates for information, to be cross-referenced 

against the academic dates 
 

• Developed a Student Non-Academic Misconduct Policy 
 

• Brought the Degrees and Major Statistics forward for information 
 

• On behalf of the Committee, the Registrar presented lists of graduands to 
Senate for the June 2013, October 2013, and February 2014 Convocations. 


